
 
 

 
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF CLOSING DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF BIDS: 

DETERMINATION OF BOOKMAKING RIGHTS & INVITATION TO TENDER 

 

 

Taking into consideration the looting of businesses in KwaZulu-Natal that has resulted in 

restrictions of movement in the area of Pietermaritzburg, the KwaZulu-Natal Gaming and 

Betting Board gives notice of postponement of the closing date for submission of bids in 

relation to the determination of bookmaking rights and invitation to tender which was 

advertised in the Provincial Government Gazette No. KZN 2268-08-04 on 08 April 2021 as well 

as Isolezwe and Mercury newspapers on 12 April 2021:  

 

Original Closing Date:  Thursday: 20 May 2021 at 12:30 

 

Current Closing Date:  Friday: 16 July 2021 at 12:30 

 

New Closing Date:  Friday: 30 July 2021 at 16:00 

 

Address:     KwaZulu-Natal Gaming & Betting Board:   

                             Redlands Estates,  

1 George Mcfarlane Drive 

     Wembley  

                                            Pietermaritzburg 

 

Bidders are further advised that the KwaZulu-Natal Gaming Board has availed an opportunity 

for electronic submission of bids through the electronic address rfabids@kzngbb.org.za. The 

procedure for the electronic submission of the bids is outlined in the Board’s website www. 

kzngbb.org.za 

 

For further information, please contact Ms Zanele Zwane / Mr Don Ngubane on (033) 345-

2714. 
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